
Maple Lane Elementary School is celebrating its 50th anniversary on 
September 19, 2024. We are inviting our current community as well as 
student and staff alumni, and anyone else who feels a connection to the 
school, to join us for an open house. There will be barbecue options 
available for pre-order from M&M Food Market (through the Maple Lane 
website in September) and a food truck from Cultivate on site. Students and 
staff are creating a variety of displays that represent Maple Lane in the past 
and the present, as well as what they predict will be its future. We hope this 
event will provide an opportunity to reminisce, share memories and 
celebrate the deep community connections that have been created at 
Maple Lane School.

Open House September 19, 2024 
5:00 - 7:00pm
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Please share your Maple Lane memories and photos by using the following Padlet:


https://padlet.com/jelin9/maple-lane-elementary-k87w7aatntphfunr

https://padlet.com/jelin9/maple-lane-elementary-k87w7aatntphfunr

